
GET READY TO PLAY!
Orange Village park has something for everyone!  Bring the kids to the playground, shoot some 
hoops, play sand volleyball or baseball on one of our two baseball fields or practice your golf 
game on the chipping/putting green.  Enjoy a game of pickleball on our 
new courts (see next page for pickleball clinic information).
 
Bring your four legged family member to the dog park to run and play 
with their friends or take a leisurely walk through the park on the paths.  
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Spring 2018

April 2-27th M-F 7:00 am - 3:00 pm
Computer Collection, 4680 Lander Road
April 13th 9:00 am - Noon
Paper Shredding, OV Service Department, 
4680 Lander Road
April 23rd
Branch Chipping
May 4th 7:00 am - 3:00 pm
Computer & Household 
Hazardous Waste Collection, 
OV Service Department, 4680 
Lander
May 28th Memorial Day

Village Hall Closed - 
No Trash Pick Up
Pick up on Tuesday, 
May 29th

June 1st 7:00 am - 3:00 pm
Computer & Household Hazardous Waste
OV Service Department, 4680 Lander Rd
June 15th 9:00 am - Noon
Paper Shredding, Pepper Pike Service Dept, 
28000 Shaker Blvd
August 4th  9:00 pm
Movie in the Amphitheater
Coco
Despite his family’s generations-old ban on music, 
young Miguel dreams of becoming an accomplished 
musician like his idol Ernesto de la Cruz. Desperate 
to prove his talent, Miguel finds himself 
in the stunning and colorful Land of the 
Dead. After meeting a charming trickster 
named Héctor, the two new friends embark 
on an extraordinary journey to unlock the 
real story behind Miguel’s family history.
Parking is located off Pike Drive 
In case of inclement weather, movie will be 
held in Council Chambers.

UPCOMING ORANGE VILLAGE EVENTS

Photograph by:  Russell Photograpy
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Employee Spotlight
K-9 Deacon

Your Council 
Representatives

Council President  
Brandon Duber
143 Blossom Lane

216-861-1234
duberb@orangevillage.com

Ron Barron
3998 Laurel Circle

216-337-0854
barronr@orangevillage.com

Scott Bilsky
3947 West Meadow Lane

(216) 831-3644
bilskys@orangevillage.com

Herb Braverman
3950 Orangewood Drive

216-464-2494
bravermanh@orangevillage.com

Jud Kline
3959 Orangewood Drive

216-831-3959
klinej@orangevillage.com

Frances Kluter
4200 Orange Meadow Lane

216-831-2592
kluterf@orangevillage.com

Lisa Perry
4805 Lander Road

440-349-2699
perryl@orangevillage.com

Council Meeting
1st & 2nd Wed of each month

8:00 p.m.
Finance Meeting

1st Wed of each month
7:30 p.m.

Planning and Zoning
1st & 3rd Tues of each month

6:30 p.m.

My Daily Call
	 Orange Village offers a free daily call program for our residents.  This program is designed for older adults, disabled 
persons, those who live alone, or anyone who would appreciate a daily check-in call.  
	 The system will call you every day of the week or any specific day of the week, at the same time.  When you pick up the 
phone, you will hear a voice message.  You will then enter a preset code on your telephone so the system knows you are OK. If 
you fail to pick up the call, the computer immediately notifies the Police Dispatcher and the two emergency contacts you provided.  
They will then follow up to assure your well-being.
	 During holidays, vacations or any other time you are away from home a simple call to the Police Department will stop the 
calls for that period of time.  The calls will be made between 7:00 am and 3:00 pm.  This service is not intended to take the place 
of other services such as Lifeline, etc.
Forms can be obtained on our website at www.orangevillage.com or at Village Hall.  Completed forms need to be returned to 
Orange Village Hall, 4600 Lander Road, Orange Village, OH  44022, attention My Daily Call.   All information will be kept strictly 
confidential. 
	 We hope those who will benefit from this service will sign up.  If you have any questions, please contact Lt. Patrick 
O’Callahan at 440-498-4401 ext. 5060 between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm Monday through Friday.

K-9 Deacon is a utility/narcotics dog imported from Germany 
and is trained in tracking and drug searches.  K-9 Deacon  
performs a variety of tasks, including finding lost children, 
apprehending dangerous criminals, locating drug-tainted 
money and concealed narcotics. K-9 Deacon is a valuable 
asset to the police department because his sense of hearing 
and smell are superior to humans.  

Continuos training on obedience, agility and searching 
capabilities keeps Deacon proficient in all skills. Collaborative training is done 
with other local police K-9 units within Northeast Ohio on a regular basis. 

Deacon loves to play ball and meet new people. Deacon and his handler, Sgt. 
Damian Davis, work as a team to assist officers and the general public.

Let’s Play Ball!  

Pickleball that is.  Rick Dula from USAPA 
(USA Pickleball Assocation) will perform 
a Pickleball Demonstration Clinic on 
Saturday, May 12 from 2:00--3:30 pm at 
the new Orange Village Pickleball Court.  Come participate in this hands 
on demonstration of the sport of Pickleball.  See it played by experienced 
players.  Try out the various shots used in Pickleball; which include forehand, 
backhand, the serve, the dink, the lob,  and more.  Scoring and court 
positioning will be covered as well.  Contact Anna Girardi at 440-498-4400 for 
more information and to register for this free USAPA event.
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Dear Neighbors,

There is a lot going on in the Village of Orange and 2018 is going to be another very busy year for 
our community.  I’d like to update you on some of the bigger projects underway.

PINECREST:  
Retailers will start to open on Friday, May 18th at 10:00am.  There will be a series of ongoing 
openings throughout the summer.  New residents will also be moving into the apartments later this 

spring.

It’s been a long time in planning and construction, but, the time has arrived and Pinecrest is finally here.  

The Pinecrest developers will be offering group tours for our residents prior to the May opening.  If you are 
interested in seeing behind the scenes during construction, please contact my assistant, Anna Girardi at 440-498-
4400.

CHAGRIN HIGHLANDS SOUTH:
You have probably noticed the clearing of trees from a large piece of land adjacent to I-271 on the south side 
of Harvard. This is a Jacobs Group project and is part of the 630 acre Chagrin Highlands development which is 
located in Orange Village, Beachwood, Warrensville Hts. and Highland Hills. This is a result of an agreement we 
entered into in the 1980’s with those communities and the City of Cleveland.  The Harvard Road interchange ramp 
was the precursor to the intensive development happening around Harvard and Richmond Roads. 

The developer is currently doing site work and installing the infrastructure. Orange Place Road will be extended 
south of Harvard and that will become a four-way intersection.  

Currently, this site has been approved for a Drury Hotel, a Coopers’ Hawk Winery Restaurant and another 
unnamed (as of now) restaurant pad.

Eventually, they plan to add 400,000 square feet of office space to that location.

RECREATIONAL TRAILS:
The construction of recreational trails meandering through the Village is scheduled to begin in 2018.  Over the past 
14 months we have been meeting with each resident abutting the trails and getting the engineering and design 
work prepared.  

The project is being paid for by the Pinecrest Development through a $5,000,000 assessment over 20 years. Once 
this assessment procedure is completed by council, we will be able to bid the trail project out and start construction 
later this year. 

This is a very exciting project for the Village and has taken many decades to accomplish.

SPRINGTIME IN ORANGE: 
We have a beautiful community, but, it takes all of us to keep it that way.  With springtime, there is always a great 
deal of litter and repair work that needs to be taken care of at each of our homes.  Please help us maintain our high 
standard of living, our property values and our community by looking around your property and see what you can 
do to pick-up litter and/or spruce things up. 

We are adding amenities to our community park and getting it ready for a great springtime in Orange Village. I look 
forward to seeing everyone as the weather warms up and we can get outside more.

As always, it is a pleasure and a privilege serving as the Mayor of Orange Village. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or our dedicated staff members.

Yours truly,

Kathy U Mulcahy
Mayor

MEET THE MAYOR
Tues. April 17th - 6:00 pm
Wed. May  9th - 7:00 pm
Tues. June 5th- 6:00 pm
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Your911 App Update
Orange Village has a new safety and mass notification system called “Your911”.  This system 
has an app for smartphone users that provides your exact location for 911 emergencies.  

Residents can download this FREE app available for your Iphone from ITunes and Android 
phones from Google Play.  Search for the Your911 app that has the same logo that is 
displayed to the right.

Complete the “profile” section of the app and the next time you need to call 911, open the 
app, click on the EMERGENCY and Your911 will link you to Chagrin Valley Dispatch Center if you are within 
the boundaries of any member municipality.  If you are outside the boundaries, your call will be routed to the 
nearest dispatch center.

Your911 also offers a mass notification system.  Residents MUST register in order to receive notifications.  
You can register from the app or by clicking on the link on the home page of our website, www.orangevillage.
com. 

Your911 app offers other services which are explained in further detail on our website.

EMERGENCY LOCK BOX (KNOX BOX)
The Orange Village Fire Department is very proud of our average response times. When you call for an 
emergency we are well below the national average regarding the time it takes for us to make contact with 
you. However, in certain situations we also understand that some of our residents may need a little extra 
help when we arrive on scene. The Fire Department has a limited supply of residential Knox Box devices 
that allow us to access your home if you are unable to answer the door during a medical emergency.

HOW DOES IT WORK?    A Knox Box is built of heavy gauge metal and is installed on 
your front door. Basically it looks like a small safe and is large enough to hold your house 
key. When we respond to your home for a fire or medical emergency, the Fire Department 
has a master key which can be used to open the Knox Box on your door. Your house key 
is accessed and we enter the home without having to inflict damage on the door frame or 
windows. This practice saves time and money as we are not forced to damage your home 
to gain entry.

HOW MUCH DOES IT COST?   There is no cost, however, we do collect a $200.00 deposit which is 
returned when the Knox Box is no longer needed and returned to the Fire Department.

HOW DO I GET ONE?   Please download the form from our website, www.orangevillage.com.  Simply 
click on the “FORMS” tab on the home page screen and select “KNOX BOX RELEASE”. Fill in the 
appropriate blanks, print and sign the form and mail or and bring the form to Village Hall. Anna Girardi, 
Administrative Assistant will process your deposit and notify the Fire Department.  We will then arrange to 
have the Knox Box installed on your home. 

HOW IS IT MOUNTED ON MY HOME?  The Fire Department will first try to simply hang the unit over the 
top of your door and secure it in place with a wood screw. If this configuration will not work we can discuss 
other options that may work better. While we make every effort to ensure your door is not scratched 
please understand that this effort requires the installation of a metal bracket over your door and that some 
scratches may occur. 

IS MY KEY SAFE IN THIS BOX? The Knox Box is basically the same type of unit we require on all of 
our businesses in the Village. To access your Knox Box the firefighter must enter their ID Number on a 
keypad in the truck or rescue squad. A master key can then be removed to access your box. The unit 
inside of the truck will continue to flash a bright blue light until the master key is returned and locked into 
place.

The installation of a residential Knox Box is just another example of how your safety forces in Orange 
Village go above and beyond when it comes to level of service. For more fire safety tips consider “liking” 
us on Facebook. 
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Branch Chipping 2018
The Orange Village Service Department, will be collecting branches and brush on April 23, 
June 11, July 23 and September 10.  

½½ DO NOT mix leaves, grass clipping or yard 
material

½½ Limbs should be placed with cut ends facing the 
road, nor more than 2 feet high and 3 feet wide

This service is not intended to chip 
complete trees or for use by a 

commercial tree service provider.

Recycling Opportunities

Paper Shredding 
Friday, April 13th 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
Orange Service Dept, 4680 Lander Rd
Friday, June 15th 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Pepper Pike Svc. Dept, 28000 Shaker Blvd
 This free service is for residential 
shredding ONLY.   
There is a 5 box/bag 
limit.  We can not 
accept shredding 
from businesses.  
Please contact Village 
Hall with any questions at 440-498-4400.

Computer Collection 
Daily in the month of April 

and the first Friday of every month
Computer equipment will be accepted Monday 

through Friday in April from 7:00 am to 3:00 pm 
at the Service Department Recycle Center, 4680 

Lander Road.
Household Hazardous Waste 

Collection
First Friday of every month

7:00 am to 3:00 pm
Orange Village accepts unwanted oil-based paint, 

pesticides and other household hazardous waste at 
the Service Department Recycle Center. 

 *NO LATEX PAINT.*

FREE Wood Chips
Orange Village delivers wood chips free of 

charge to residents.  An approximate load size 
is 10 yards.  Requests are honored in the order 

they are received, while supplies last.  Place 
your order online at 

www.orangevillage.com or call 
Village Hall at 440-498-4400.

Metal Recycling Opportunity
A drop-off dumpster is available for 
ferrous and non-ferrous recyclables. It 
is located at the Service Department, 
4680 Lander Road, by the salt shed 
and is marked with a sign under the 
overhang. It is for “Metals only” - no 
other trash or products. 

Not only does the program allow for us to reduce 
landfill costs, it also earns money for scrap. 

CONTAINER RENTAL SERVICE OFFERED
Are you planning Spring projects?  Orange Village will drop off an 8 or 10 yard 
container during the months of April through November (weather permitting) to help 
dispose of brush, yard waste, construction debris or household debris.  You cannot 

mix items in the container but you can choose from several different types of materials to dispose.  Costs vary 
depending on the items that will be disposed.  Please visit our website at www.orangevillage.com for detailed 
information or contact us at 440-498-4403.  Please remember this service is for residents only. 

ORDER YOUR LEAF
HUMUS TODAY!

Leaf humus is delivered to your home free 
of charge at the end of May.  Requests are 

honored in the order of receipt while supplies 
last.  One load is approximately 6 yards.  
We will deliver one load to each resident, 

additional loads will be delivered after each 
requesting resident receives their first load.

Please visit our website at www.orangevillage.
com or call 440-498-4400.
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FREE POND MANAGEMENT CLINIC
PRIVATE OWNER TRAINING

March 22, 2018
6:30 pm - 8:30 pm
Orange Village Hall
4600 Lander Road

For more information on 
how to reduce stormwater 
pollution, visit the Cuyahoga 
Soil & Water district website 
at www.cuyahogaswcd.org. 

GOLF IN THE PARK IS A CLINIC STYLE LEARNING ENVIRONMENT FOR KIDS WHO WOULD 
LIKE TO LEARN HOW TO PLAY THIS GREAT GAME.  

INTRO TO GOLF—PERFECT FOR AGES 4-9
LEVEL 1 KIDS—PERFECT FOR AGES 7-13

LOCATION: ORANGE VILLAGE PARK 
(PRACTICE HOLE)  4600 Lander Rd. 

CONTACT: Noah Horstman, PGA at nhorstman@beechmontcc.com
for more information or to sign up go to www.noahhorstman.com 

JUNIORS WILL LEARN TO PLAY GOLF FROM 
EXPERTS IN ORANGE VILLAGE PARK!

Aqua Doc, Lake and Pond 
Management will discuss 

routine maintenance, aquatic 
vegetation management and 
aeration as a management 

tool.  

Registration is required
Register online at www.cuyahogaswcd.org/events 

or contact Jacki Zevenbergen at 
216-524-6580 ext 1006

Do you have a drainage problem, 
wet area or streambank erosion 

on your property?

Chagrin River Watershed Partners offers 
free advice to Orange 
Village residents and 

businesses on nature-
friendly solutions to these 

problems. If you are 
interested, please contact 

Chagrin River Watershed Partners at (440) 
975-3870 or contact@crwp.org to ask 

questions or schedule a free visit to your 
property.  You can also find residential 
resources at http://crwp.org/index.php/

homeowners. 

Orange Village is a member of Chagrin 
River Watershed Partners, Inc., a non-profit 
organization that helps the Village solve 
water management problems and plan for 
better development to protect streams and 
Lake Erie.
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RITA Reminders
REMINDER: All residents are required to file a 2017 Municipal Income Tax returns 
by April 17, 2018 even if no tax is due. For filing requirements go to www.RITAOhio.
com or call 1-800-860-7482.  File early and file electronically to avoid the “last 
minute” stress.  The Regional Income Tax Agency (RITA) offers FREE e-services 

and form preparation for filing municipal income tax. Contact RITA at 1-800-860-7482 or visit an office 
near you.  

HERITAGE HOME PROGRAM

The Heritage Home Program is available 
to Orange Village homeowners whose 
homes are 50 years old and older. 
Heritage Home Program Specialists are 
available to answer home maintenance 
and improvement questions and provide 
impartial input.

Qualified homeowners also have the 
option of obtaining a low-interest, fixed-
rate Heritage Home Program loan for 
maintenance and improvement projects.  
Heritage Home will also offer escrow 
services for homeowners who do not 
wish to utilize a Heritage loan, but seek 
contractual protections and technical 
assistance from our program.  

Join us for a free community information 
session on Thursday, April 26th at 6:00pm.  
Heritage Home specialists will explain 
everything the program has to offer and 
answer any questions you may have. 

SALUTE TO OUR HEROES
The theme  for this year’s Salute to Orange event is “A Salute to Our 
Heroes”.  We would like to salute all of the active, inactive and retired 

military residents who have so bravely served our nation.  Please send a 
photo including name, rank, military branch and years served to Orange 
Village Hall, Anna Girardi, 4600 Lander Road, Orange Village, OH 44022. 



A Community for all Generations...

4600 Lander Road
Orange Village, OH  44022

VILLAGE DIRECTORY
                EMERGENCY.................... 911

POLICE NON-EMERGENCY (440) 498-4401
FIRE NON-EMERGENCY (440) 498-4402

Police Response 
(440) 247-7321
*After Hours*

Village Hall 
Phone: (440) 498-4400
Fax:  (440) 498-4404

Service Department
4680 Lander Road

Phone:  (440) 498-4403

Website:
www.orangevillage.com

Meet the Mayor
Tues. April 17 - 6:00 pm
Wed. May 9 - 7:00 pm
Tues. June 5 - 6:00 pm

Council Meetings
1st & 2nd 

Wed of each month
8:00 p.m.

Planning and Zoning
1st & 3rd

Tues of each month
6:30 p.m.

Salute to
Orange
Sept. 2nd

5:00 pm 

FUN FOR ALL GENERATIONS!
Spend an evening with family and friends.  

Sit back and enjoy!
*Parking is located off Pike Drive*

In case of inclement weather the movies will be held in 
Council Chambers, 4600 Lander Road.

MOVIEs

PARK
in the
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Coco
Saturday, August 4 at dusk

Movie will start at approximately 9:00 pm

Despite his family’s generations-old ban on music, young 
Miguel dreams of becoming an accomplished musician like his 

idol Ernesto de la Cruz. Desperate to prove his talent, Miguel 
finds himself in the stunning and colorful Land of the Dead. 

After meeting a charming trickster named Héctor, the two new 
friends embark on an extraordinary journey to unlock the real 

story behind Miguel’s family history.


